
Happy Fourth of July!

NATCA wishes our union family a safe and happy Fourth of July! As we
celebrate our country’s independence, we want to thank the members of our
Union, especially those who are working this holiday weekend. NATCA
members should be proud about the vital role that they all play in the safe air
travel of millions of passengers this summer and throughout the year. ​Happy
Independence Day!

Region X Member Toi Lee Sings National Anthem at



Fort Lauderdale Convention 

To kick off the first day of business at NATCA’s 19th Biennial Convention, the
Homestead Air Reserve Base Honor Guard joined Region X member Toi Lee
(Engineer/Central Region, ECE) for the National Anthem.

Watch Lee’s performance and the color guard ceremony here.

Buy Union-Made for Fourth of July 

If you’re having a Fourth of July BBQ, make sure to buy union-made. The AFL-
CIO has compiled a list of food and drink options from companies that treat
their workers with dignity and respect. Let’s celebrate good jobs that help
strengthen the middle class this Independence Day. 

https://www.natca.org/2023/06/30/region-x-member-toi-lee-sings-national-anthem-at-fort-lauderdale-convention/
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